

DELAWARE HUMANE ASSOCIATION

June 25, 2012

RECEIVED FJUL 0 2 2012 A&G

Ms. Karen Owens
Secretary/Treasurer
The Delaware Bankruptcy American Inn of Court
500 Delaware Ave.
P.O. Box 1150
Wilmington, DE 19899

Dear Ms. Owens:

Thank you for your participation in the Brick Recognition Program and for the generous gift of \$1,000 to Delaware Humane Association's *Shelter* capital campaign from the Community Outreach Olympics Competition. A letter has been sent to Raymond Lemisch and Leslie Heilman informing them of the gift and thanking them for designating DHA as their charity of choice.

Raising \$3,100,000 to build a new shelter is a daunting challenge, but I am confident that we can – and will – succeed with the generosity of friends like you. I am very grateful for your kind support.

Installation of the engraved bricks will begin in the final stages of construction, most likely in late 2012. I look forward to keeping you apprised of our progress in the coming months.

Thank you again for helping to make our new shelter a reality.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Carroll Executive Director

The Delaware Humane Association is a nonprofit organization under Federal regulation 501 (c) 3 and donations are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. This letter serves as a receipt for tax filing purposes and certifies that no goods or services were provided in consideration for your gift. We like to recognize our donors from time to time in our print and electronic communications. If you do not wish to be recognized, please send a letter to Delaware Humane Association stating your request to the attention of Sandy Leigh. Thank you.